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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:09 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: No to Weekly pickups

 

________________________________________ 

From: Charles Kleinow <ck3putts@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 6:43 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: No to Weekly pickups 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor, 

 

We have been homeowners at 3 Hickory Lane for over 30 years, and are against the proposed weekly curbside pickups 

for the following reasons: 

 

1)  It will be a burden to homeowners, especially elderly homeowners, to transport recyclables to the curbside. It will be 

especially difficult for those of us who have longer driveways.  Recyclable containers can get quite heavy during the 

course of a week. 

 

2)  Unsightly: Containers placed at the curbside are unsightly and diminish the quality of life in our beautiful community.  

We want trash and recyclable pickups to be LESS visible, not more. 

 

3)  Unhealthy:  Recyclables placed down at the curb will only serve to attract vermin to another part of a property, and 

create smells and odors for pedestrians, joggers, and dog walkers to experience.  We do not need this. 

 

Please reject this concept and continue to preserve the elements that taken together make up the  Scarsdale 

experience, including pickups at the back door.  Thank you. 

 

Charles Kleinow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPader 


